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Dear Mr. Petrosky:

In accordance with Municipal Land Use Law and the Municipal Code, I’m re-appointing
Michael Pantalione as a Class IV member of the Planning Board. His appointment will run from
January 1, 2014 until December 31, 2017.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Ruben Bermudez
Mayor

Ce:  City Council
Planning Board
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ATTN: Keith Petrosky

Dear Mr. Petrosky:

In accordance with Municipal Land Use Law and the Municipal Code, I’'m re-appointing
David Manders, Jr. as a Class [V member of the Planning Board. His appointment will run from
Januvary 1, 2014 until December 31, 2017.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Ruben Bermudez:
Mayor

Ce:  City Council
Planning Board
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In accordance with Municipal Land Use Law and the Municipal Code, I'm re-appointing Teri
Dillon as a Class Il member of the Planning Board. His appointment will run from January 1,

2014 until December 31, 2014,

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Mayor

Ce:  City Council
Planning Board




